
Carrie Gartner, 

Executive Director, The Loop CID 

14 Business Loop 70 E. 

Columbia, MO 65203 

Dear Carrie, 

I am writing to formally resign from my position as a board member and secretary of The Loop 

Community Improvement District (CID), effective immediately. It has been an honor to serve 

alongside you and the other board members at Loop CID over the past three years. 

I want to express my sincere gratitude for the opportunity to contribute to the organization. I 

have truly enjoyed the experience and appreciate the chance to collaborate with The Loop. 

As I step down, I extend my best wishes to you and the staff. Please feel free to contact me via 

email at syhuaco@hotmail.com or by phone at 573-673-1909. I hope to keep in touch with 

everyone. 

Thank you once again for the memorable journey. 

s�J!}�-
Sara Y Huaco 

syhuaco@hotmail.com 

573-673-1909


